
 

 
Notice:  Use of Recording Devices on School Property 
 

The Muscatine Community School District Board of Directors has authorized the use of 
recording devices on school district owned property. The recording devices will be used to 
enhance safety and security within the educational environment. Students, employees, and 
parents are hereby notified that the content of the recording may be used in a student or 
employee disciplinary proceeding. The content of the recordings may be considered 
confidential student records and will be retained with other student records. Recordings 
will only be retained if necessary for use in a student or employee disciplinary proceeding 
or other matter as determined necessary by the administration. Parents may request to 
view the recording of their child.  

 
 
 
Board Policy 900.15 Use of Recording Devices on School Property 
 
Board Policy 900.15R1 Use of Recording Devices on School Property - Administrative Regulations 
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1k1wVmFQSv4U-08B-sirDS4dYAM9gxzmQEirTrDAJDF8/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1QNX_dZ01a5RgbJYinY4f5r_oEG1NMIZe_glUxQUPUFI/edit

